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Land Use Board Members - The PWB plan is way out of question.

The location is prime farmland. The current zone reflects this use. | have been told several times that the County
does not "Spot Zone".

The location has country roads. On these roads | have seen:

Bicycles or groups of bicycles

Joggers and Hood to Coast relay runners (Bluff Road)
Tractors moving adjacent locations

Deer, rabbits and coyotes

School buses

These roads do not lend themselves to the proposed construction traffic (over 1M fully loaded trucks during 5 year
construction).

Two years ago the estimated cost was about $1B. Now it is $1.5B. Name the last project that came in under or even
On budget. These numbers make this project out of PWB's league.

Many of the surrounding communities water districts are "opting out" of PWB due to this proposal.

The local community including almost every residence opposes this plant. | assume that the Board Members have
seen the area and noted the number of signs reflecting opposition to this plant.

Please Oppose this plan!! It's wrong on every level!!

Thank you for your time!!
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